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I really appreciate how the vote by mail system allows me time to research and fill out 

my ballot at my convenience. There is no evidence of widespread fraud using the 

vote by mail system. Eliminating vote by mail is an obvious attempt of voter 

suppression not only to hard working individuals but also the elderly and disabled.  


